
 
India Trade Promotion Organisation 

 

NOTICE 

 
Date:  March 12, 2021 

 

Further to the notice dated 11.03.2021 on the subject, it is hereby 

informed that new registrations on the portal of ITPO 

https://domesticbooking.indiatradefair.com/ for 36th AAHAR – The 

International Food and Hospitality Fair, April 6-10, 2021 will 

remain closed till further notice. 

Please keep visiting our website www.indiatradefair.com for 

updates. 
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